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 Mary Portas OBJ2014/5723/P 22/10/2014  16:27:03 To whom it may concern,

My property, 174 Regents Park Road is next to 1 Berkley Road. 

My main objection is that if they were to install windows on the side installation then my property 

would be overlooked, not only into my house but these windows would overlook our balcony area and 

garden too. 

When we moved to the area last year we bought the property as the garden was very well secluded and 

living space at the back of the house was very private - therefore we would have to object to the 

building of any windows that overlook our home.

Secondly, it would be very disappointing to lose another house in an area that is characterised by these 

properties. Having many whole family houses in one area is rare in London and it would be shame to 

change the feel of Primrose Hill.

174 Regents Park 
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